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Dear Review:

I am writing to support the submission from the Wangan and Jagalingou
traditional custodians of land/sites now being destroyed by mining interests
- with the cleverly written advisory rules re engagement with the people
whose cultural heritage is at stake - thus with engagement only with a
certain narrow select group of the wider mob who should be consulted.
(Clever - as | wrote - the operative and unethical legalese giving cover to
illegalities and discrimination.)

Victoria is currently holding Truth and Reconciliation hearings aimed at
healing the ugliness of government policies over First Nations peoples there.
I’ve been following the struggles of Adrian Burragubba and others of the
Wangan and Jagalingou peoples over the past number of years - from 2014
I think it is now - fighting the vested interests and government complicity
involving Adani and others in the Carmichael Basin area. Lest your own
names - shareholders, included - bureaucrats and politicians be named and
shamed at some point when QId finally has its own Truth and
Reconciliation Commission - with justice meted out!)

Do the right thing - halt the mining expansion - involve the Wangan and
Jagalingou people...

Sincerely

Jim KABLE
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